
From: Baker, Simon
Sent: 3/28/2011 12:35:04 PM
To: ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.com); Ramaiya, Shilpa R

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); don.arambula@sce.com 
(don.arambula@sce.com)

Cc: Haramati, Mikhail (mikhail.haramati@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: IOU point persons for CPUC invoices for reimburseable contract expenses in the 

context of renewal of CIEE-CPUC Interagency Agreement

Hi
AN,

Can you please let
Mikhail Haramati know who the relevant point persons in each of your 
organizations is to receive CPUC invoices for reimburseable contract 
expenses? We are in the process of renewing the CIEE-CPUC Interagency 
Agreement, and our Fiscal Office needs these names.
Thanks!

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Supervisor, Energy Efficiency 
Planning

Climate Strategies Branch

California Public Utilities Commission - 
Energy Division

seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

SB GT&S 0027741
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